
Hej Nordics!

Instead of 1st Thursday Afterwork Drinks, we would like to invite you to a

Karaoke Night

on

Friday 4 May 2018 at 20:00

at

La Sirène bar in Pâquis
Rue Pradier 12, 1201 Geneva (back side of Les Brasseurs, Cornavin)

This event  is  co-organised with  Katya from the Russian Club Geneva!  So get  your
voices ready for a karaoke competition full of fun and emotions! Prepare yourself and
start  practicing under the shower right now. And don't be shy to bring your talented
friends with you - the more the better!

Yours as always, 

The NC Board
www.nordics.ch
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